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o ENGAGING HEARTS AND MINDS

HOLLAND PARK KINDERGARTEN'S OFFICAL NEWSLETTER

Welcome to the start of 2025...

The first few weeks are all about building relationships
and exploring our kindy environment, as well as
introducing routines to help us have a great year.

The creek has definitely been one place that we have

enjoyed exploring. When we are feeling a little bit hot or
needing a quiet place to sit, this is the perfect spot to be
beside the water and putting our feet into the cool water.

There has been lots of team work and problem solving as
we build canals and race the boats, little balls and leaves
down the tracks.

We have enjoyed helping to care for the garden by
watering the plants and planting some new ones.

Over the past weeks as we use different equipment the
groups have come together the discuss ways to safely use
the space. The children have been great at sharing their
ideas and making sure everyone is safe. We often find that |
these little chats led to children being more confident to
have a try at something they may have not done before.
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Thank you to the
families who have
shared pages for their
child’s folio and a

EﬁIKERGE. family photo.

of button batteries
around your home

| secure | elevate | el

We are a button battery
free centre.
Please note this
includes
light-up shoes.

REMINDER TO PARENTS TO
ENSURE THEY ARE SIGNING
THEIR CHILDREN IN AND OUT
EACH DAY USING THE IPADS.

THEBUZZ TERM 1- ISSUE 1 - FEB 2025

TERM 1 - ISSUE 1 FEB 2025

THANK YOU TO THE PARENTS WHO HAVE PUT
THEIR HANDS UP TO BE PART OF THE
MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE. IN A FEW WEEKS WE
WILL BE ASKING FOR PARENTS TO JOIN A SUB-
COMMITTEE TO HELP ORGANISE THIS YEAR’S
COMMUNITY OPEN DAY WHICH WILL BE HELD
ON SUNDAY 27TH JULY.
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